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Friday 31st of March 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

At the end of Year 6, it is our job as a school to send your children off with a celebration of 

their time and dedication to Thames View Junior School. It is our hope that this year’s 

celebration can be on a slightly larger scale than previous years. In order to do this, we will 

be asking Year 6 to participate in some fundraising events. All of the profits of our 

fundraising will go directly to the end of year celebration.   

These fundraising events will take place on Fridays and will not interfere with your child’s 

learning. Below you will find a list of the fundraising dates. Please be mindful that if you have 

children in other year groups, these events are for Year 6 only.  

Fundraising Dates and Information: 

Friday 7th of April 2017 – Bake Sale and Non-Uniform Day  

 Students to pay 50p to dress down for our final day before the Easter Holidays. At 

break time we will also be selling baked goods and sweets.  

Friday 12th of May 2017 – ‘Kick Back & Relax’  

 After SATs have finished, students can pay £1 to dress down and enjoy a day of 

relaxation. We will be inviting the Ice Cream man in as well.  

Friday 9th of June 2017 – ‘Swap Day’ 

 Students can pay £1 to come in dressed as their professional teachers. Staff 

members in Year 6 will be participating by swapping their professional looks for that of their 

students. The child in each class who dresses most like their teacher will have to opportunity 

to teach the class!  

Friday 30th of June 2017 – TBA   

Thank you again for all your support; without it we would not be able to provide the children 

with this unique, end of year experience.  

Miss Ouellette 

  


